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Mario Di Carlo, Executive Director, SSF, donates $10,000 to The Food Bank of York Region on behalf of the SSF.

The Seneca Student Federation (SSF) is giving back to the community that constantly

supports Seneca students.

The SSF donated $10,000 to The Food Bank of York Region due to their generous donations

to the King Campus Food Bank.

It is the SSF’s mission to give back to organizations that have helped and continue to support

 Seneca students.
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